
 
 
 

ADMISSION POLICY FOR ARSC EVENTS 

 

All individuals are equally welcome to register for, and to participate in, all publicly advertised ARSC 

events unless these events are explicitly identified in the published notices or advertisements as restricted 

in some way.   Restrictions may include limitation of admission to: 

 

• The Board of Directors or the Executive Committee. 

• Members of ARSC committees or subcommittees (at the discretion of their chairs). 

• Mentors and mentees (at the discretion of the coordinator of the Newcomer Orientation/Mentoring 

Program). 

• A maximum number of attendees (first come, first served). 

Any other restriction must be submitted to the Board of Directors for approval, accompanied by a written 

plan for resolving questions about eligibility, and must be approved by the Board of Directors before the 

event is publicly advertised. 

 

This policy applies to all events advertised as ARSC events, including those hosted by third parties.  

Persons who organize events on behalf of ARSC shall inform hosts of this policy, and confirm that hosts 

agree to its terms, before any event hosted by a third party shall be advertised as an ARSC event. 
 

Approved by ARSC Board of Directors, March 29, 2016. 
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